Legal Services

Telephone: (04) 806 2258 Fax: (04) 385 5908

E-mail: hiranthi.abeygoonesekera@ccdhb.org.nz



29 January 2013

Ms Maria-Jane Brodie

Email: fyi-request-740-a6921bdb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Brodie

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

I refer to your request for information which was received on 29 January 2013.

Under section 15 of the Official Information Act 1982, we are required to respond to requests for official information as soon as is reasonably practicable and no later than 20 working days after the date of receipt. While we endeavour to respond to requests as soon as possible, delays may occur for a number of reasons.

We will endeavour to send a reply by no later than 27 February 2013.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on (04) 806 2258 in the event you would like to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely

Hiranthi Abeygoonesekera Chief Legal Counsel